
Village Board of Trustees 
Meeting minutes of March 23, 2010 

 
 
Present: Trustees Horylev, Gates, Lee & Speer 
  Janet Surridge, Maryalice Edwards & Shari Pearce 
  Mike McHenry and Keith Brown 
  Mike Lissow 
 
Guests: Jim Bimmler 
 
 
The purpose of the meeting was to review the proposed budget for fiscal year 2010-11.  
Mayor Gursslin participated by telephone. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 4:00 p.m.  
 
Maryalice Edwards went through a PowerPoint presentation of the items included in the 
proposed budget, as well as an overview of year to date revenue & expenses for 2009-
2010.  General discussion followed. 
 
It was determined that the board would digest the information and reconvene on March 
30, 2010 to discuss any proposed changes they may have. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 5:15 p.m. 
 
 
Shari Pearce 
Village Clerk 
 
 


